
 
  

 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Jan. 26, 2015 

 
 

STORM WILL SHUT DOWN SOME MCIA OPERATIONS 
 
MIDDLESEX COUNTY – Due to Monday and Tuesday’s impending snow storm, 
several of the Middlesex County Improvement Authority’s early-and-mid week 
operations will be suspended.  
 
Recycling pick-up will be cancelled Tuesday for New Brunswick, Sayreville and 
Spotswood.  Depending on the severity of the storm, Wednesday’s schedules may also be 
affected in Sayreville and Dunellen.  Any missed pick-ups are expected to be rescheduled 
for the following Saturday. 
 
As for the golf courses, Raritan Landing in Piscataway, the Meadows at Middlesex in 
Plainsboro and Tamarack in East Brunswick will all be closed for play until further 
notice.  Golfing will resume once staff deem that course conditions have improved. 
 
Administrators from the Middlesex County Food Organization and Outreach Distribution 
Services (MCFOODS) have contacted its registered agencies, soup kitchens, churches 
and other entities to notify members that this week’s distribution in New Brunswick will 
be also be cancelled.  The next distribution is tentatively scheduled for Wednesday next 
week. 
 
At present, the public should anticipate that the MCIA’s various offices will be open 
Tuesday and Wednesday.  If this should change for any reason, closures will be 
announced on the Authority’s website at www.mciauth.com. 
 
 
MEDIA CONTACT: Maria Prato, 609-655-5141, mp@mciauth.com 
 

http://www.mciauth.com/
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